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TENNESSEE PuBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

502 Deaderick Street, 4™ Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

January 15, 2020

Ryan Freeman, Esq.

Baker Donelson

633 Chestnut Street, Suite 1900
Chattanooga, TN 37450
rfreeman@bakerdonelson.com

Re:  TPUC Docket No. 19-00028 — Petition of Tennessee Water Service, Inc. for
Adjustment of Rates and Charges and Modification to Certain Terms and
Conditions for the Provision of Water Service

TPUC Tariff No. 2019-0080

Dear Mr. Freeman;:

This is to acknowledge receipt of Tennessee Water Service Inc.’s tariff filing
number 2019-0080 enclosing tariff pages establishing rates, charges and terms of service
for provisioning water service effective January 1, 2020. The initial filing was received
on December 11, 2019; pursuant to staff’s request, a revised tariff was filed on January
13, 2020. The tariff filing as revised is consistent with the Commissioners’ decision
made in this matter at the Commission Conference held on November 4, 2019.
Therefore, the tariff’s rates, charges and terms of service went into effect on January 1,
2020 as ordered.

Please refer to the above referenced tariff number in any correspondence
regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

Jofl%‘/%ﬂ

Director of Utility Audit & Compliance

cc: Dante DeStefano (via email at dante.destefano@carolinawaterservicenc.com)
Vance Broemel, Esq. (via email at vance.broemel@ag.tn.gov)
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